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From: SJ Harris 
Sent: Tuesday, 9 January 2024 6:06 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Draft guidelines for the POSS

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories:

I am writing in support of the guidelines and to emphasise the importance that they look at the effects of Tasmania 
having AFL and AFLW clubs and in accordance with the licencing terms. That the new stadium be built within the terms 
of that licence. The planning commission needs to be aware that the impact of the AFL licence needs to form an 
important part of the Stadium assessment process. AFL and AFLW clubs are essential to those terms and conditions.  
 
Thanks, Sarah  
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